From:

To: DCAdmin
Subject: New Lidl store on New Hey Road
Date: 08 December 2020 18:50:57

Please allow us to have the new Lidle store on New Hey Road.

This would be great for us to have a budget food store locally and walking distance from where I live

I fully support the applications and I hope the council does as well.





